
Dear parents of _____________________  

 

We would like to welcome you to ___________________________ In connection with your start in 

_______________________ we will hold a start-up meeting. 

 

It is a meeting where we can get to know your child and your family a little better. 

It is important to us that we get a basis for, in the best possible way, creating well-being, security 

and development for your child. It is a common task we have, and therefore it is important that we 

get a common basis to work from. 

The agenda / conversation paper is attached to this letter, and it is the intention that we work 

together on the various topics and talk about what is important for your particular family. 

It will be different from family to family which topics of the talk sheet we need to spend extra time 

on. 

The themes are the same as you may know from the conversation with your health nurse during the 

pregnancy visit. 

We expect the conversation to last (30 min. - 1 hour) 

 

 

We look forward to the conversation, with kind regards____________________________ 

 


